SCOCA Conference 2024 update

With just 30 days left before the California Supreme Court conference we have some
FYI updates:

» The conference is in the new UC Law building at 198 McAllister — not the
old building at 200 McAllister. Once inside head left to registration and
downstairs to the auditorium.

= In-person registration will close at 1700 on Tue 29 Oct to lock the catering
order. If you're registered for in-person and know by then that you can’t
attend please tell us: email iochoa@berkeley.edu to either switch to Zoom or
cancel.

» View the catering menu on the conference site. We tried to accommodate a
wide variety of food preferences, but if this doesn’t work for you at least
you'll know to pack in something.

= Besides the catered coffee downstairs in the conference space there will be a
secret password to get espresso drinks from SPRO upstairs.

= The first seating row will be reserved for students and the guests who need
close seating accommodations.

= MCLE forms are available now for download on the conference site. As
required by the state bar guests will need to sign in with their bar numbers
to prove attendance.

We're working hard to bring you a good experience. See you soon!
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